
Monroe Township Board of Trustees Meeting Minutes 

August 27, 2024 

10:00 a.m. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Mr. Forder at 10:00 a.m. 

Roll Call:  Ms. Aranyos-present, Mr. Peck-present, Mr. Forder-present, Ms. Forder-present. 

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

Guest Speakers: 

Sharon Sellins:  Ms. Sellins is concerned with a neighbor that is digging in their own back 
yard. Mr. Boots stated there is nothing in the zoning resolutions to restrict any person from 
digging on their property. The Trustees suggested to contact Clermont County Board of 
Health or non-emergency 911. 

Pat Hardin:  Ms. Hardin was requesting a date when the home on Harvey Road location 
near her home would be demoed by Clermont County. Mr. Boots informed her that 
Clermont County has not received any funds for any demo in Clermont County to date. The 
Township is hoping the funds with come through on the second round of funding. Ms. 
Hardin is also concerned with a 2-family on Harvey Road. Mr. Peck informed her the 
Prosecutors at working on that location. 

Becky Moremond:  Ms. Moremond is concerned with low hanging trees branches and road 
repair on Ireton-Trees Road. Mr. Schrichten informed her he was aware of the problem and 
that  it be addressed in the near future. 

Township Business: 

Fiscal Officer Candace Forder 

Motion# 122-2024 was made by Mr. Peck to approve the Monroe Township Board of 
Trustees Meeting Minutes dated August 8, 2024, as presented. Ms. Aranyos 2nd the motion. 

Vote:  Ms. Aranyos-yes, Mr. Peck-yes, Mr. Forder-yes 

Motion# 123-2024 as made by Mr. Peck to approve Resolution# 2024-05 “Accepting the 
amounts and rates as determined by the Budget Commission and authorizing the tax levies 
and certifying them to the County Auditor” as presented. Ms. Aranyos 2nd the motion. 

Vote:  Ms. Aranyos-yes, Mr. Peck-yes, Mr. Forder-yes 

The Sheriff contract renewal has been paid and $9,709.45 was paid from the general fund. 
The renewal amount was $73,209.45. 



Zoning Mike Boots 

4 permits issued since the last meeting and 1 new violation.  

Maintenance Greg Schrichten 

• The parking lots are 95% completed. 
• Mowing and trimming roads. 

Cemeteries Greg Schrichten 

• All are mowed and looking good. 

Fire/EMS Department Chief Steve Downey 

Motion# 124-2024 was made by Ms. Aranyos to accept Bard Herrin’s resignation as 
FF/Medic effective August 25, 2024. Mr. Peck 2nd the motion. 

Vote:  Ms. Aranyos-yes, Mr. Peck-yes, Mr. Forder-yes 

Motion# 125-2024 was made by Mr. Peck to adjourn the meeting. Ms. Aranyos 2nd the 
motion. 

Vote:  Ms. Aranyos-yes, Mr. Peck-yes, Mr. Forder-yes 

Meeting adjourned at 10:33 a.m. 

Minutes taken by Candace Forder 

 

Ms. Aranyos _________________________ 

 

Mr. Peck ____________________________ 

 

Mr. Forder __________________________ 

 


